
RATH YOUNG PIGNATELLI 
Richard W. Head 
Of Counsel 
rwh@rathlaw.com 
603-410-4322 

Please reply to: Concord Office 

February 7, 2019 

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Re: Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 
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Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Approval of Financing under the 
State Drinking Water and Groundwater Trust Fund 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing with the Commission, please find the original and six (6) copies of 
Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Approval of Financing under the State 
Drinking Water and Groundwater Trust Fund. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (603) 226-2600. 

RHW/mrp 
Enclosures 

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire. 

Rath, Young and Pignatelli, P.C. 
www.rathlaw.com 

One Capital Plaza 
Concord, NH 03302-1500 
T (603) 226-2600 
F (603) 226-2700 

20 Trafalgar Square 
Nashua, NH 03063 
T (603) 889·9952 
F (603) 595-7489 

120 Water Street, 2nd Floor 
Boston, MA 02109 
T (617) 523-8080 

26 State Street, Suite 9 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
T (802) 229-8050 
F (802) 229-4666 


